Michigan Alliance of Reading Professors
Presents

Guiding and Responding to the Changing MI Literacy Landscape
Feb. 10, 2012   9:30 a.m. – 12 p.m.

Spring Arbor University Lansing Site

4202 Collins Road, Suite 100

Lansing, MI 48910
	Meeting Schedule

9:30 – 9:45 
Registration and Continental breakfast

9:45 – 10:00       Welcome and Introduction-Karen Feathers, Wayne State University

Overview of MARP and Discussion of by-laws amendment proposals - Kathryn Bell, Spring Arbor University

Introduction of speakers- Susan Piazza, Western Michigan University

10:00 – 10:30 
Featured Speakers – Sue Sharma, President MI Reading Association

Cynthia Clingman, Legislative/Government Relations Officer for the Michigan Reading Association


10:30-11:30
Discussion of information and issues; planning in light of the current 
                             Michigan educational landscape

11:30 – noon 
Business Meeting
· Welcome Kathryn Bell, President

· Introduction of officers

· May 20, 2011 Minutes – Kathleen Wilcox, Secretary

· Treasurer’s Report – Lauren Freedman

· Nominations for 2012-2013

· Invitation to submit proposals for Spring 2013 Authentic Literacy Conference

· Vote on by-laws amendment proposals


	Directions

From the North:  Travel south on US-127 S. Take EXIT 11 towards Jolly Rd. Turn left onto Dunckel Dr. Turn left onto Collins Rd. END at 4202 Collins Rd, Lansing, MI   

From the South: Travel north on US-127 N Lansing/Jackson. Take EXIT 11 towards Jolly Rd. Turn left onto Dunckel Dr. Turn left onto Collins Rd. END at 4202 Collins Rd, Lansing, MI  

From the East: Travel west on I-96 W. Merge onto I-496 W/US-127 N via EXIT 106B towards Downtown Lansing. Take EXIT 11 towards Jolly Rd. Turn left onto Dunckel Dr. Turn left onto Collins Rd. END at 4202 Collins Rd, Lansing, MI

From the West: Travel east on I-196 E. Merge onto I-496 E via EXIT 95 towards Downtown Lansing. Take EXIT 11 towards Jolly Rd. Turn left onto Dunckel Dr. Turn left onto Collins Rd. END at 4202 Collins Rd, Lansing, MI 


By-Laws Amendment Proposals    
1. Change name from Michigan Alliance of Reading Professors to Michigan Association of Reading Professors
Rationale: Several potential members have indicated that they have chosen not to join the organization because they viewed it as a "militant" group. The use of the word "alliance" in our name reminded them of alliances between nations that are formed for the purpose of mutual protection. Changing the word from Alliance to Association will hopefully be more suggestive of a professional organization of reading professors. 

2. Add Affiliate Membership for educators teaching less than full time in literacy programs at Michigan Colleges and Universities. Affiliate members do not have voting privileges. Dues will not exceed 50% of regular membership.

Rationale: Including adjuncts can encourage the dissemination of current information and best practice research to those colleagues teaching in our literacy programs.
3. Change wording: The treasurer will be responsible for maintaining an accurate list of members and their contact information (instead of the secretary). 

Rationale: Align duty descriptions with most efficient process.
MARP Feb. 10, 2012 Meeting and Membership Registration

Please send your completed registration form and check or money order payable to: MARP, Lauren Freedman, MARP treasurer, 3411 Sangren Hall, Western Michigan University, Kalamazoo, Michigan 49008 by Feb. 6. If you prefer, RSVP to Lauren via email at lauren.freedman@wmich.edu  and pay your meeting fee at the door. 
  Name 

_____________________________________

Institution

_____________________________________

Position

_____________________________________

E-mail 

            _____________________________________

Address with zip
_____________________________________

Office phone
            _____________________________________

Home phone
           _____________________________________

Cell phone
           _____________________________________

Circle one:

Membership & Meeting Fees
Membership effective to October 2012

Full-time Literacy Professor 
Membership & Meeting

$30 for ½ year

Retired Literacy Professor 
Membership & Meeting

$15 for ½ year 

Doctoral Students 
Membership & Meeting

$15 for ½ year

Meeting ONLY (members) 
               $10
Meeting non-members                         $15

To Skype into the meeting, send your number to Lauren by Feb. 6.
